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June 16, 2021 

 

 

TO:     SUSD Employees and Community 

 

FROM:   Mr. John Ramirez, Jr., Superintendent 

 

Subject: Face Mask Requirements 

 

We wanted to take a moment to remind you of mask requirements at SUSD schools.  All Stockton 

Unified School District K-12 schools will continue to require face coverings.  The Governor stated he 

will sign an Executive Order later this week.  Until then, we will continue to follow all distancing and 

face covering requirements we have set for summer school and for school and office space.  Please 

feel free to contact our office if you have any questions.  Thank you for your cooperation and 

understanding. 

 


